
 

                                                                                                                                                             

                            

SOUP N’ SCIENCE  
NOAA ALASKA FISHERIES SCIENCE CENTER 
HOT BODIES, COLD ICE: USING THERMAL CAMRERAS AND 
OTHER TRICKS TO MONITOR SEALS AND POLAR BEARS 
 

Please join us as we welcome NOAA AK Fisheries Science Center 

researchers that are visiting the North Slope to talk with folks about 

their efforts to distinguish and monitor the populations of ice-

associated seals in the Bering Sea and Arctic Ocean using a 

variety of methods including aerial surveys and advanced thermal 

imaging. 

 

 

 

Presenters:  

Peter Boveng, NOAA AFSC 

Erin Moreland, NOAA AFSC 

 

  

 Images courtesy of NOAA AFSC 

Please join us to share 

homemade soup and learn 

about: 

-how thermal imaging/infrared 

cameras are used to spot sea 

mammals on ice 

-other technologies available to 

register animals remotely 

-marine mammal research 

methods used by NOAA 

-federal obligations to 

distinguish critical habitats of 

endangered species 

 

 

Time: 12 (noon) – 1:00 pm   

Friday, November 15, 2019 

Place: BARC Large 

Conference room 

 

Barrow Arctic Research Center is 

located on the NARL campus 

Questions or Comments? 

Contact: 

kaare.erickson@uiccs.com  

Cell #: (907-297-8633) 
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